
(This is a cut and paste of an email sent to council members on March 18th.) 
 
Greetings; 
 
I have just received a copy of proposed amendment 1 dated today (3/18/2015) to Proposed Ordinance 
2014-108s, and I applaud the work of Ms McDonald in this proposal, and wholeheartedly ask the 
remaining council members to welcome this with open arms and pass, without delay, this amendment 
so that when the ordinance comes before the council for final approval next week, we can return to 
normalcy on the airports. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Michael Thompson 
AVSTAR Aircraft of Washington, Inc. 
 
 


